Dike, Darlene

From: giorgio defanis

Sent: 22 June 2014 08:53

To: Planning; Erwan Fournis
Subject: Application ref 2014/2409/P
Attachments: 20140622_012200.jpg

This picture is taken now at 1.30am the shisha shop in Fortune Green is open, full of people and very noisy.
There ia no sign suggesting that it is about to close so it is likely to remain open well beyond 2am.

The opening hours become longer and longer which is not surprising given the weak and passive approach
taken by the Council which seems to be doing nothing to protect the residents in processing this application.

I copy also the owner of the flat which i currently rent in 56 Fortune Green Rd. who have also opposed the
application.

Regards
Giorgio de fanis
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